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RE: HB3212 

 

Our pharmacy has served the community of Cottage Grove since 1959. For the first 

time in our history we are facing closure due to the unfair practices of the PBM’s. 

They reimburse less than cost, prohibit patient access to our pharmacy, steer 

patients to their own mail-order pharmacies and give us ridiculous contracts that are 

well below par. Please do not allow these PBM’s to do business in OR if they do not 

treat their business associates fairly. Please give patients the ability to choose the 

pharmacy of their choice. Please prohibit these PBM’s from owning their own 

pharmacies and steering patients to get their medications from out of state. We need 

our legislators to stand up for us and protect us from these PBM predators. Please 

vote YES on HB3212 to save our store from closing!  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

David Debysingh RPh 

McCoy’s Pharmacy 

Cottage Grove, OR. 

 


